
Suggested Donation:
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Rather donate online? Visit our website at:
www.MartinHouseCT.org

Stay in touch and up to date with Martin House
Email Address: ______________________________________
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Fall/Winter 2020
Dear Friend of Martin House,

I’d like to speak for everyone when I say that, we, the people who live and work at Martin House, 
consider ourselves fortunate to have good friends like you. Our ability to remain open throughout 
this entire pandemic could not have happened without contributions from donors like yourself. 
Please take good care of your family and help us to care for the 58 adult men and women who 
called Martin House “home” during these challenging times. In addition to remaining open 24/7 
we have also:

•	 Provided 63,510 of meals;
•	 Provided and maintained a safe living environment by wearing and supplying PPE for residents 

and employees including, masks, gloves, hand sanitizer, reminders about social distancing, 
on-site COVID-19 tests for all residents and staff;

•	 Maintained a safe staffing pattern while at the same time offering a flexible work or leave 
schedule for employees with special requests;

•	 Restructured in-house food services to reduce chances of virus contamination;
•	 Arranged on-site quarantine options for residents who were identified as having an exposure;
•	 Coordinated additional medical or emotional supports for residents stressed by the pandemic
•	 Received PPP Loan to help supplement the additional costs associated with the pandemic 

and successfully administered it thus turning it into a non-refundable grant

Martin House has provided an essential service to New London County for thirty eight years. We 
are able to do this because of your willingness to partner with us to do so. Thank you in advance for 
your continued support and stay safe!

Warm Regards,

Paula Oberg
Executive Director
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Martin House, Inc.
“Everyone Deserves A Safe Place To Live!”

P.O. Box 857
401 West Thames Street, Building 700
Norwich, Connecticut 06360

Happy Holidays!


